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Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach Easter, we are unsure what the opportunity for attending school situation is 

likely to be after the Easter Half-Term Holiday. With that in mind we will contact parents and 

carers towards the end of the second week of the Holidays, somewhere around the 18 th 

April, with any updates that we have at that time so that you are kept as up-to-date as 

possible. 

Whilst our pupils follow a structured day at home utilising school timetables and school-work, 

it is important that our young learners see this as a proper holiday, as it would be normally, 

so that there is that natural break and the weeks don’t just blend into one. 

Losing the structure of normal life can cause disorientation in many, so scheduling a time to 

eat each meal is a good way to maintain some consistency in your day-to-day life. 

This Holiday is an opportunity to begin new hobbies, write a story or create an amazing 
comic, bring out the old board games ( watch the kids trounce the parents! ), cook and bake, 
get crafty with glue and card, video-chat with friends and family, dig out the old Wii-Fit and 
set yourselves a family fitness challenge, and maybe even get them to tidy their bedrooms! 

😉 

Please don’t fall into the trap of watching too much on TV or Social Media as these things 
only serve to raise anxieties and take this opportunity to enjoy the ever-improving weather 
and get lots of fresh air (away from other people) and exercise. 

School will be closing on Friday the 3rd April at 1:30 

And Re-opening on Monday 20th April  

Wishing you all a happy and healthy Easter Holiday. 

Kind Regards 

Andrew Grant 

 

 


